
 

NOTICE TO ALL PVMA UTT-UTW CERTIFICATION HOLDERS, TRAINEES, 

EMPLOYERS & UTILITIES 

 

Due to the COVID-19 pandemic and resulting health measures in place, including school 

closures, the UTT-UTW Certification and Re-certification courses to take place this Spring were 

cancelled. 

Re-certification courses have been re-scheduled for November 2020.   

UTT-UTW’s expiring this year should contact Old’s College to register as soon as possible.  

Keep checking the pvma.ca website for updates on possible full course dates in the Fall. 

 

All UTT-UTW Certifications expiring June 30, 2020 have been automatically extended until 

December 31, 2020.  Confirmation of this extension is also posted on the pvma.ca website 

 

 

PVMA UTT-UTW Board of Governors - May 12, 2020  

 

 


